

Golden Gate National Recreation Area Ocean Beach Fires

Public Meeting and Workshop – February 5, 2015 Agenda

Time	Topic
6:00 PM	Attendees are invited to review informational boards set up around the room
6:30 PM	 Presentation Introductory remarks – Frank Dean, Superintendent of GGNRA
	 Background information – Howard Levitt, Director of Communications and Partnerships, GGNRA
	City of SF Partnership – Eric Mar, Supervisor, District 1
	Review of Revised Pilot Program – Samantha Pollak, Planner, GGNRA
	Concepts for the future – Aaron Roth, Deputy Superintendent, GGNRA
7:15 PM	Small group discussions on focused topics
7:45 PM	Summary of group discussions
8:30 PM	Closing remarks – Frank Dean

The objective of this meeting is to obtain productive input and feedback from the public to help inform the decision-making process for the future of fires on Ocean Beach. Throughout the years there have been ongoing issues on the beach in the area where fires are allowed, making it challenging for the park to manage effectively. The most prevalent issues include: hazardous materials such as broken glass, nails and hot coals; disorderly conduct associated with alcohol consumption; and significant amounts of trash left on the beach and promenade.

This meeting has been structured to provide as much information as possible and respond to questions and concerns from stakeholders. NPS staff will be available to discuss and provide information based on their experience in the field. District 1 Supervisor, Eric Mar, and representatives from San Francisco Recreation and Parks Department will also be in attendance and available to speak with attendees.

Please note that the above times are approximate and the meeting will be flexible.